
From: neli skaar <punkyskaar@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2023 10:27 AM
To: Holloway, Rachel
Subject: Re: Rezone petition 12003 - requested change to TDR sending property

On regarding rezone petition 12003. After taking into consideration what Majid suggested about being better to 
take both RDU's off of parcel 0711-361-9000-9 to reduce building off of 12&18. We decided to move both 
RDU's from parcel 0711-361-9000-9 to create two residential lots on parcels 0711-264-8002-0 and 0711-264-
9585-0 on Skarstinden Road.    Thank You, Neli Skaar 




